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Dear Parents, 
It was lovely to see so many of you at the KS1 assembly last week. I hope you all 
enjoyed the poetry, dancing, art and singing. What a talented bunch of children! We 
also had a great turnout at the Friends of Naburn Movie Night, with 32 children 
settling down to watch The Secret Life of Pets. Thankyou to Fleur for her preparation 
for this event and to everyone else who helped on the night. 
A huge thanks also goes to the parents and Mrs Pemberton who helped to further 
improve our Early Years outside area at the weekend. Thankyou for giving up your 
Saturday to help make the area a better place for the children. 
Moving on to this week….we wish our Year 6 children all the best in their SATs. Good 
luck! 
 
What’s on this week: 

8th May SATs week Y6 
Christian Aid visitor to lead Collective Worship 

9th May School Council meeting with Mrs Christison at lunchtime 
KS1 York City Knights Sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 
KS2 Athletics Club 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

10th May Richard Kirkman to lead Collective Worship 

11th May Friends of Naburn Firefighters Textile Collection at 9am 
Please leave bags on playground 

12th May Archbishop of York Juniors using field for Y6 treat. Y6 to 
join them with Mrs Christison 
Bikeability Y5 1.15pm-3pm 
KS1 Multi-sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 

Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Bertie in Reception, for brilliant estimating. William in Reception was given the  

‘star writing’ award, for a book review about a dinosaur book 

 Owen in Y2 for saying his lines confidently in the assembly, despite having 

missed the rehearsal. Well done Owen and all the children in Y1 and 2 who 

performed so confidently, and to the Reception children who joined in too and 

added some extra sparkle! 

 Oliver in Y4 for creating a detailed plan of the classroom 

 Will in Y5 for his speed and accuracy when making a circuit in Science  

The lunchtime award went to Bertie in Reception for tidying the play equipment shed. 
 
 



Compassion     Trust     Perseverance 

Other children who shared their successes with us were: 
Jacob and Will for kick boxing, Jess and Harvey for football and Kiera for Brownies. 
 
Weekend News 
Eve in year 5 was competing this weekend in Northallerton in the second round of the 
Trailblazers show jumping competition on her pony Ashland Tetley and they qualified 
for the national championships in August at Stoneleigh Park in Warwickshire. Well 
done Eve! 
Plus, Claire in Y5 was competing yesterday in the North of England semi-finals of the 
Under 10s A-team hockey. Well done to you too! 
 
Herb Appeal Reminder 
Don’t forget to bring in herbs for our planter, please, before it becomes full of weeds 
instead! 
 
Friends of Naburn  
There is a Firefighters Textile Collection at 9am on 11th May. Bags have gone home to 
fill with unwanted clothes, linens, handbags and paired shoes. You can also use black 
bin bags. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
 
Here are some photos from Friday and Saturday: 
 
 


